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Have a fab weekend 

 

C.Marston 

 

 

Highlight of the Week 

Class 1 

Mrs Bax has asked me to apologise to all EYFS parents for the drenched and 

soggy uniforms this week! However, the children have been having a great 

time splashing in the water during their creative play sessions! 

Class 2 

You may have already seen the pics on our website and FB page but the 

children loved picking the ripe fruit and veg this week and then handing it out 

to parents after school. Hopefully, there will be more very soon! 

Class 3 

Mrs Warner has told me that the children really enjoyed performing their 

Anglo-Saxon playscripts. I wonder if they were learning Germanic as well?! 

Class 4 

This week, the children had a very heated debate about slavery as part of their 

MAAFA topic. Mrs Catto said it was very emotive but well done to all of the 

children for taking it so seriously. I wonder what social action could come from 

this? 

 

 

 

 

 

22nd September – school photographer in 

school for individual and sibling photos 

29th September – Bishop Rose visiting the 

school as part of our 150th anniversary 

3rd October – Harvest Celebration 

4th October – Space Day (whole school 

learning about space) 

17th October – Black History Week 

21st October – Show Racism the Red Card 

Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stars of the Week 

 

EYFS Siahna-Rose 

1 Adelina 

2 Ronnie 

3 Melody 

4 Sammy 

5 Harry K 

6 Lucas 

Well done to our Stars this week! 

You’ve all been awarded 3 points 

on our Arbor App! 

IN GOD’S EYES, EVERYONE IS 

SPECIAL 

Our Learning Values 

Positive Resourceful

 Innovative Determined      

Engaged 

 

 

Parking 

Please park sensibly and take into 

consideration our neighbours and 

their ability to access/exit their 

own homes. 

Thank you 

Thank you 

 

150th Anniversary 

This year marks our 150th anniversary as 

we opened in 1872! The school has gone 

through many changes since then but 

we are still going strong and growing 

together and in the wider community.  

As part of our 150th celebration, we have 

invited The Bishop of Dover to our 

school. Bishop Rose will be visiting on 

the 29th September to deliver a special 

Collective Worship, have a tour of the 

school and meet the children plus she is 

going to bless and officially open Tom’s 

Garden. 

We are really looking forward to her 

coming! 
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